
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 30th June 2023

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 10th July are 
made by midnight on the 

4th July

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

CLUBS

All clubs finish this week apart 
from Puppetry which will 
continue until 6th July and 
Forest school which will 
continue until the end of 

term.

Dear Parents/carers

It was a very quiet start of the week with Hawks away on their 

residential. A great time was had by all and we were very proud 

of the way they tackled new challenges and supported each 

other. Back in school, Kestrels stepped in and helped to cover  

with the many roles that Hawks carry out around school.  

Thank you to Mrs Wilson, Mrs Chastney and Mrs Aristotelous

for giving up their family time to take Hawks on their adventure.

Summer reading challenge

We will be welcoming a member of the library team to introduce 

the theme of this year’s summer reading challenge. It’s a great 

activity for the summer holiday and a fantastic opportunity for 

the children to extend the types of books they read for 

pleasure.

Home start

Home-Start Stroud and Gloucester is a local charity which 

supports parents with children under 5 years of age who are 

going through challenging times.  Please use the link below to 

find out more information:

https://homestartsd.org/

Randwick Gallery

I hope you will a chance to take in the children’s art work in our 

Randwick Gallery this afternoon. It’s been incredible to see 

their creativity and enthusiasm throughout their art unit.

Enjoy the weekend, as we look forward to some very busy 

weeks ahead

Mrs Donaldson

2nd Hand Uniform Sale

PFoRs will be holding a 2nd

hand uniform sale on 
Tuesday 4th July at 3pm in 

the big playground.

If you have any clean/good 
quality uniform you no 

longer need please send this 
into school.

Top Doodle Class: 

Buzzards

Top Doodler: 
Magnus Diekerhof

https://homestartsd.org/


EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

3rd July

KS2 District Sports – Archway

Parents of children chosen have been 

informed.  Can you please take your 

children to Archway School for 9am 

to meet Mrs Aldous.

District Sports children will need a 

packed lunch for Monday.

Tuesday

4th July

Piano Lessons

School Transition morning

September intake in 

Please book school lunches for week 

commencing 10th July by midnight 

Tuesday 4th July

2nd Hand uniform sale in playground 

at 3pm

Wednesday

5th July

Forest School 

Owls/ Y3 am

Y1/Y2 pm 

please ensure you child wears 
appropriate clothing. Full outdoor kit. 
Long sleeve tops and 
trousers/legging, wellies, waterproofs 
and a sunhat. No trainers and will 
need to have footwear to change into 

when in the school building.

Forest School After School Club 

Pre booked sessions – please book 

directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsfor

estschool

Thursday 

6th July Drum Lessons

Puppetry Club 

Friday

7th July

PE sessions for Buzzards, Kestrels and 

Hawks

Please can the children wear PE kit to 

school

Celebration Worship- Church

All welcome

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


CLASS NEWS

Buzzards

Owls

In DT, Buzzard class has been chopping, slicing, 
peeling, juicing fruit and planning our medieval 
banquet. We've enjoyed tasting too!

As part of PSHE this week Owls 
read the story 'Once There Were 
Giants' then talked about what 
they would like to be when they 
grow up. They have some 
fantastic ideas!



Kestrels

Hawks

Well, what a week we have had in Sparrowhawks this week!
This week, we visited Viney Hill for our residential trip. The 
children had three very full, action-packed days, which saw 
them taking part in all sorts of outdoor and adventurous 
activities. We went on bike rides, went abseiling, tunnelling, 
completed the crate stack, climbed 'Jacob's Ladder' to name 
a few. Many of the children thought the most challenging 
activity was the 'quick jump'! The children were fantastic, 
with many of them exceeding their own expectations of 
what they thought they were capable of doing. 

We were so proud of the children's attitudes towards the 
activities and towards each other, being incredibly 
supportive when things were challenging or new. we were 
all very tired when we arrived home but had an amazing 
time away. Well done Sparrowhawks.

We are excited to welcome you into the church 
for our art exhibition this week. Kestrel Class 
have worked so hard to finish their sculptures 
and paint them ready to present. There may have 
been a few tears (and lots of glue!) along the 
way, but they are very proud of what they have 

created.



Magnus – for writing and editing his dragon poem 
independently.  A beautiful published piece.

WEEKLY AWARDS

All of Year 4 - for stepping up to be incredible 
role models.

Flo - For the courage to sing an incredible solo in 

front of the class.

Ezra - for consistently putting brilliant effort into 
his singing.

Emma – for working extremely hard in all her 
work and making some amazing progress. Well 
Done!

Eva – for her beautiful leaders and feeders in her 
handwriting.

Sparrowhawks – for being so resilient when 
things didn’t quite work out and working 
together to find a solution.

Sparrowhawks – for being so helpful and 
encouraging towards each other when we were 
away on residential

Sparrowhawks – for persevering with all of the 
different activities at Viney Hill

Amelia – for her wonderful writing

Elijah – for listening carefully to all the sounds in 
his very long word!

Bella – for always being super keen to work!










